
Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com>

Completed case ref: SAR22006.

DPO <DPO@camden.gov.uk> Wed, May 25, 2022 at 7:20 AM
To: Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com>, Simonie Johnson <Simonie.Johnson@camden.gov.uk>

Dear Ms Nigianni,

Ms Johnson has told you that the council does not hold any information about you and there are no records of you (or
anyone with your name) claiming benefits in Camden.

Ms Johnson has advised you on steps you can take, but there is nothing more the council can do.  Therefore please
do not email us any further on this issue.  You will understand that we will not reply to further emails from you on this
issue.

Yours,

--
Sarah Laws
Data Protection Manager

Telephone: 020 7974 6550
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